
 

Attention Providers of Obstetrical and Gynecological Services: 
Implanon (J7306) Discontinued  

Louisiana Medicaid has been informed by the makers of Implanon (J7306) that it has been 
discontinued and will no longer be available for use.  Effective with dates of service January 1, 
2016 and forward, Implanon (J7306) will no longer be covered by Legacy Medicaid. Nexplanon 
(J7307) however, continues to be available and covered by Legacy Medicaid.  

Please contact Molina Provider Relations (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 
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